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Brandon Woods of Dartmouth
567 Dartmouth Street, South Dartmouth, MA 02748

Tel: 508.997.7787 • Fax: 508.997.5598
www.elderservices.com

DIRECTORY	 EXTENSION
Executive Director: Temitope Shodunke 	 3000
Director of Nursing: Aaron Bonin, RN 	 3013
Activities Director: Louise Rodrigues	 3016
Social Services: Kerry Mello	 3001
Plant Manager: Chris Bonanno	 3015
Food Service Supervisor: John Silvia	 3004
Housekeeping/Laundry: Olinda DeBrito	 3026
Brandon Woods of Dartmouth is family owned and operated within an integrated care community, 
including; sub-acute rehabilitation, skilled nursing, adult day health, home care and senior 
transportation. As your needs change over time, we can provide the service necessary.

A Message from Social Services
Dear Families,
Family Council meetings are held once a month. The upcoming meetings will be held on March 24th, April 28th, 
and May 26th, all at 4:00 PM in the Conference Room. The purpose of the Family Council meeting is to address the 
GROUP concerns of family members directly related to improving the quality of life for residents in the facility. Our 
Family Council Meeting offers families an opportunity to meet and share with other families. 

A Message from the Executive Director: Tem Shodunke
Dear Residents, Families and Friends,
I would like to introduce some new players to our team. Aaron Bonin, RN is our new Director of Nursing. His 
experience includes being in the LTC field for over 25 years and 15 years as a Director of Nursing. Tangnuer 
Abudula, RN is our new Assistant Director of Nursing.  Her experience includes 10 years clinical experience 
working in Med-surg, Rehab, LTC, and Mental Health fields. Our new Director of Social Services is Kerry Mello. 
She has obtained her Masters Degree from Bridgewater State University and has 18 years experience. If there 
is anything that we can do for you or your loved one, please don't hesitate to ask. Please stop by and say hi. 
With the warmer weather approaching, this is a great time to assist your loved one with a spring cleaning of 
his or her clothes. There are plenty of outside resources such as Goodwill or donation bins located in the area 
if there is anything that is no longer being worn. 
Best regards,
Tem Shodunke

A Message from the Activities Director: Louise Rodrigues
Spring is coming, thus the nice weather will be here soon! Once again, remember to pick up an activity calendar 
from the Lobby for holiday gatherings and special events, which include Love Week and Nursing Home Week. We 
also have some NEW themed programs this year. Each unit has its own specific calendar, so be sure to pick up the 
correct one. 
Looking forward to seeing you,
Louise Rodrigues

“Spring work is going on with joyful enthusiasm.”
— John Muir

Brandon Woods of Dartmouth Skilled 
Nursing and Rehab Center had a 
surprise, to say the least: a special visit 
by the one and only Elvis! He came to 
celebrate his January birthday with 
our residents’ birthdays, along with 
peers, guests, and staff. He swooned 
the ladies and impressed the men in 
his dazzling attire and with his suave 
voice. Entertainer Mike Slater made 
his entrance looking and sounding 
like the heartthrob, covering all of 
Elvis’ greatest hits. What a birthday 
to remember! Pictured starstruck is 
resident Mary Tavares with her  
favorite celebrity. 


